SUBDIVISION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
SEPTEMBER 20, 1993
The Subdivision Advisory Committee meeting was called to order
at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Alan Hunter.

Present for committee meeting in addition to Hunter were Gene
Palmreuter, and Terry Carleton.

The Development Plan, Subdivision Ordinance, and the Zoning
Ordinance were reviewed with regard to subdivisions.

The Development Plan discourages residential development of
primarily agricultured areas. Ref. ITI. B. 1. (a)-(d) pages 5
and 6.

Special Use Permit application 93-8 seeks to establish residential
subdivision as an appropriate land use in A-1 zoning, which
appears to be in conflict with the development plan of Birch Run
Township.

The committee recommends that application 93-8 be denied.

Meeting adjourned at 8:35 p.m.

Alan Hunter , Chairman
Subdivision Advigory Committee



